
CEAR Notice for Public Review 
 
 

Environmental Screening Report:  TMX Anchor Loop - Hinton, AB to Rearguard, BC 
 
 
An Environmental Screening Report has been prepared for TMX Anchor Loop - Hinton, AB to 
Rearguard, BC.  Anyone wishing to review and comment on the screening report may do so. 
Copies can be viewed at the Jasper National Park Administration Office (607 Connaught Drive), 
or by contacting the Office of the Superintendent at (780) 852-6171, fax at (780) 852-6229, or by 
e-mail at jasper.superintendent@pc.gc.ca. 
 
All comments should be provided in writing by April 30, 2007 to:   
 
Tony Epp 
Senior Program Officer, Alberta Region 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency  
100 Revillon Bldg., 10237-104 Street Northwest, Edmonton, AB T5J 1B1  
Telephone : 780-422-7705   Facsimile: 780-422-6202 
E-mail: tony.epp@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
 
Or 
 
Superintendent, Jasper National Park 
Box 10,  
Jasper, AB  T0E 1E0 


